
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/guardian, 

 

Hampton Park Primary School is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and 
would like to advise you of Hampton Park Primary School’s voluntary financial contributions for 
2023. 

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian curriculum and we 
want to assure you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our 
families ensures that our school can offer the best possible education and support for our students. 
We want to thank you for all your support, whether that’s through fundraising or volunteering your 
time. This has made a huge difference to our school and the programs we can offer. 

For further information on the Department’s Parent Payments Policy please see a one-page 
overview attached. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dale Mills 

Principal 
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Curriculum Contributions - items and activities that students use, or participate in, to 
access the Curriculum 

Amount 

Grade 4 classroom consumables, materials & equipment 

¶ Scissors, pencil sharpener, erasers, ruler, pencil case, glue stick, grey lead 
pencils, blue pens, red pens, coloured pencils, coloured markers, workb(u)1sha
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Payment methods 

Payments can be made at the school office via EFTPOS or cash from 27th January 2023. 

 
 
Total  

Category  

Curriculum Contributions $ 40.00 

Other Contributions $ 80.00 

Extra-Curricular Items and Activities $ 125.00 

  

 

Financial Support for Families 

Hampton Park Primary School understands that some families may experience financial difficulty and offers 
a range of support options, including: 

¶ the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund  

¶ the School Council Parent Payment Subsidy 
For a confidential discussion about accessing these services, or if you would like to discuss alternative 
payment arrangements, contact: 

Jessica Beggs 

Ph: 03 9799 1440 | Email: Jessica.Beggs@education.vic.gov.au 

 
 

Refunds  

Parent requests for refunds are subject to the discretion of the school and made on a case-by-case basis. 




